
Week ending 01/09/23 
                                                                                           Music Lessons 

Each week we have a music lesson on a Wednesday morning. This takes place up in the primary music room. We 

look at a different instrument each week and use them whilst doing some circle songs.  

 

   

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                               Pop Art 

This week’s art focus with Miss Menzies was pop art, inspired by Andy Warhol. The children looked at some of his art and 

have been copying the style. We had some amazing creations! Some of our masterpieces will be up on display on the 

nursery display boards throughout the nursery.  

        Nursery news

Outdoor Learning 

Each week the nursery take part in outdoor learning. This term we will be visiting Nature’s wood and the orchard. On the plan 

so far is some transient art and making some hibernation houses for local wildlife. This week we went for a visit to Natures 

wood on a bug hunt. Parents are always welcome to join us on these sessions, the days and times are always up on the 

nursery notice board.  

Other Information 

Family Sessions this term being ran by Anne Wallace-O’Donnell: 

Bookbug 

Tuesdays 15:15-15:45 

Nursery Lunchroom/Activity Space 

 

Peep (3-5 Year olds) 

Mondays 15:15-16:15 

Nursery Lunchroom/Activity Space 

Please access Activity Space via main reception.  

 

 

 

 


